
 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Outerwear Drive – Thank You from the Outreach Team 

Chapel Hills, you did it again! Thanks to your wonderful generosity, combined with the 
gifts we received at the absolutely fantastic Christmas Concert featuring Michelle Liebl 
and Martha Barth, we will be donating over 160 winter wear items encompassing coats, 
gloves, socks, scarves, hats, and boots to Minnesota Council of Churches Refugee 
Program. In addition, we are contributing $545 in cash to this organization for their 
important work in the refugee community. 
 

The Chapel Hills Outreach Team continues to appreciate the focus, giving and sacrifice 
of our Community. Through your continued efforts of time, money, and prayer, you make 
an impact in important and significant ways. Thank you! 

 


